

April 19, 2023

Mrs. Dorothy Graham President The Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Mrs. Graham,

All of us at Lighthouse Guild are profoundly grateful for The Graham Family Foundation's grant of \$17,000, received electronically on April 14, 2023, in support our Tech Pals and Summer Pathways programs. This renewed commitment will directly impact the lives of our young clients, ensuring them a bright and successful future.

Through your partnership, Lighthouse Guild is on track this year to provide people who are visually impaired with essential services needed to live independently. These services include vision and mental health programs, rehabilitation skill-building initiatives, and innovative work around assistive technology. In addition, thousands more will be reached through Telehealth, Tele-Support, research, and education.

I hope you will continue to be a part of our mission, especially as we strive to advance state-of-the-art solutions for people who are visually impaired. Access to technology and training is a growing requirement for people with visual impairments. Assistive technology empowers people to access health care, education, cultural events, and community in new ways. Thank you for being part of this ground-breaking work.

Huch you!

With appreciation and gratitude,

Calvin W. Roberts, MD

President & CEO

Per Internal Revenue Service regulations, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent allowed by law. Neither goods nor services were provided in consideration of your gift.